
Subject: Rotary Club Meeting Tuesday July 23 @ Lunch Thyme


Hello Rotarians, 

Last Tuesday we enjoyed a brief update from Anthony Torres on the plans for the new town park at the 
intersection of Lake Hill Road & RT #50.  This was followed by recorded message from Lizzy Martin, 
President of CNY sharing some information from the leaders of CNY. 

Gentle Reminder:  Dues are due in July! 

At this weeks meeting at Lunch Thyme Anthony Torres will share some insights into his world.  

Some of the upcoming activities and dates follow: 

July  30th will be a social - location will be announced tomorrow. 

August 3rd (Saturday) will be our annual Rotary Golf Tournament at Holland Meadows Golf Club,  
1503 Route 29, Gloversville, NY. (Rain Date is August 10th) 

August 6th we will have a speaker 

August 13th Board of Directors meeting at 4:30 PM at Lunch Thyme. 

August 20th Tentative work project at the Charlton School 

August 27th will be a social - location to be determined. 

September 2nd Labor Day - no meeting on September 3rd. 

September 10th meeting at Charlton School & check presentation. 

September 17th Pat Nugent speaker 

October 22nd Doug Ford speaker - Tradesman/Apprentice Program 

Pete P.


